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800 468 6099
Mr. Roy J. Caniano

ras un sm ac2 Nuclear Material Safety Branch
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
801 Warremille Road
Lisle, IL 60532-4351

Lvalt Ayerdi, M.D.
rac.c., r. A.C.P. Mr. Caniano:

Sharma Saith, M.D.

I'^ C ^ REPLY TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION
Anthony nina. N o. License No. 21-26473-01

I'^ ^ C'
Docket No. 030-33069

Alicia Williams, D o.

I agree with the violations stated in your letter of January 24,1994.

The two violations cited occurred as a result of lack of communication between
the RSO, technologist and consulting physicists.

Item 1
Because the technologist is an experienced worker at Borgess Hospital the need
to detail him the conditions of our license was overlooked. I certainly did not
think of this until it was pointed out to me by Mr. Mitchell when he conducted his
assessment on 09-24-93.
Since becoming aware of this condition of operation I have provided the technician
with a copy of our license conditions. He has studied them and he has agreed to
abide by these regulations. Full compliance was achieved by March 1,1994.
In the future all technologists will receive a copy of our license conditions and will
familiarize themselves with the material and comply with the conditions stated.
Any changes from the original license plan will be submitted to the NRC and
approval obtained before implementation.
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Item .2 2

.

' Again this occurred as a result oflack of communication This time it was.

~

between the oflice director and the three parties mentioned earlier (RSO, )
techracian and physicist). 1

The form submitted went directly from the oflice director to the technician who
did not understand its fullimplications. He considered that he was competent in j

the areas he had signed and the form was returned to the NRC.
- Again the full impact of the document was not understood until after Mr.

Mitchell's visit and Anthony Gurczynski has regretted the assumptions he made
which resulted in the violation cited.
Mr. Gurczynski has promised to read all documents carefully and to be accurate
and honest in his response. The office director and physicist has been instructed
to pass all material through the RSO. All items submitted to the NRC will be
complete and accurate. The physicist (s) have also been asked to work more
closely with us to prevent communication errors and violations. We achieved full
compliance of these resolutions by March 1,1994.
In conclusion I thank you for pointing out our errors (ofignorance). We have
benefited from the criticisms and we are sure these will not occur again.
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Thank you,
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Sharma Saith, M.D.
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